
 

Did You See
This?

Catch up on
what's happening
at Murray State!

  
Jordyn Frazier Promoted to Director of Development and

Alumni Affairs
&

Recently Named Executive Director of the Murray State
College Foundation

Congratulations!

Jordyn Frazier began working at Murray
in July 2021 as the Advancement

Coordinator. 

She was previously the Executive
Director  of the Johnston County

Chamber of Commerce for four years.

MSC News
Release

Robin Coppedge Receives Professor Emerita Designation

Congratulations!

School of Health Science Dean Robin Coppedge,
MS, RN, received the designation of Professor
Emerita for her dedication to Murray State’s

nursing program for 33 years.

Coppedge helped bring the Nursing Career
Mobility program to fruition, a program that has

https://www.mscok.edu/news/frazier-promoted-to-murray-states-director-of-development-alumni-affairs


been instrumental in assisting students obtain
their nursing degree.

MSC News
Release

Southeastern Upward Bound High School 

These high school students had the
opportunity to tour our campus with Katie
Carroll (recruitment) and Kevin Morgan
(student housing.)

We have a good feeling we will get to see
them back on campus as Aggies in the
future!

Aggie Days Start Back Next Week

More students and families will be on campus next week on Aug. 2 and 4
for new student orientation!

https://www.mscok.edu/news/coppedge-receives-professor-emerita-designation
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